
CLOSURE SCHEDULE

Pond Closure At-A-Glance
Ameren Missouri is closing all of its legacy ash ponds, the basins that store coal combustion residuals (CCRs) that are 
not recycled. The detailed, aggressive plan calls for an increase in recycling and long-term stewardship of the basins. 

Energy Center Last basin closed by the end of:

Labadie 2020 

Rush Island 2020 

Sioux 2021 

Meramec* 2023 

Recycling
Ameren Missouri is stepping up efforts to increase 
recycling with up to 85% of future production put to 
beneficial use. CCRs can be used in the production 
of cement and concrete. It’s likely the sidewalks 
outside your home contain CCRs.

All of Ameren Missouri’s legacy 
ash ponds will be closed by 
2023, with a majority finished 
by 2021. Several have already 
been closed. It’s part of our 
transition to cleaner forms of 
energy in a responsible fashion. 
Advanced engineering methods 
and technologies will enhance 
protection of the environment.
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*Meramec Energy Center scheduled to close at the end of 2022.

Keeping Watch
We will continue to monitor the groundwater for years to 
come. Multiple studies over several years show there is no 
offsite impact to drinking or surface water. Reports dating 
back to 2012 are posted at AmerenMissouri.com/PondClosure.

More information available at 
AmerenMissouri.com/PondClosure


